
REINDEER RUN –TRAFFIC ADVISORY FOR DECEMBER 22, 2024 
 

Fleet Feet and YellowJacket Racing bring you the Reindeer Run 5K and Kids ½ Mile on Sunday, December 
22nd at 8:30AM for the 5K and 9:20AM for the Kids ½ Mile.  This event starts & finishes at the Blue Cross 
Arena, with 80% of the course on the Genesee River Path. Almost 900 participants donning antlers and festive 
wears are expected. 
 
There will be some road closures & delays the morning of the race. We appreciate the efforts of the Rochester 
Police Department, who will do their very best to lessen the impact to the community while keeping the runners 
and walkers out of harm’s way.  
 
The following road closures will be in effect: 
 
 Closed at 6:30 am: 

• Exchange Blvd between Court & Broad  
  
The following streets will be temporarily closed from 8:15 am until approximately 10:30 am: 

• Exchange Blvd South bound from Broad Street to Plymouth Ave 

• Exchange Blvd North bound from Ford St to Broad St  

• Ford Street from Mt Hope to Plymouth Ave 

• Wilson Blvd from Ford Street to McLean 

• Court St from South Ave to Exchange Blvd 
 
All streets will immediately reopen after the race or by 10:30 am.   
  
Please note, while streets will be closed during certain timeframes, local residential traffic may be delayed, but 
definitely accommodated. The Rochester Police Department will be working diligently to assist with traffic. 
Traffic will be able to be diverted around the closed areas, so not to completely halt transportation to businesses 
and homes.   


